RECEIVED

OCT 1 2014
TO: West Allis Common Council CITY OF WEST ALLIS
RE: Name change CITY CLERK

Dear council members, please be informed that the bar now known as “Game Day Sports Pub” is
respectably requesting that the city allow a name change to “The RYE bar” as we hope to begin a
transition of ownership from myself to Patty Ford.

Thank you in advance for your consideration,

Sincerely,

Bill Savage, Agent.



